
Worried about swine flu? Head
to Stateline
Want to know if you have swine flu?

The only place to find out on the South Shore is at Stateline
Medical Center. Folks their will test people who come in with
flu symptoms.

The only way Barton Memorial Hospital will test for H1N1 is if
someone is being admitted to the hospital.
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